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Property Data API Review Tool (PDART) Release Notes 
January 31, 2024 

On February 22, 2024, Fannie Mae will implement updates to the Property Data API Review Tool (PDART). There will be no system 

outage during the updates. 

The following changes will be included in the release: 

• Visibility of Uniform Property Dataset submissions added to the tool functionality 

• General technology maintenance 

These updates will be available for testing purposes in the Common Lender Validation Environment (CLVE) as of February 1, 

2024. 

For More Information  

For more information about these Release Notes, lenders may contact their Fannie Mae customer account team. Additional 

information including help and training is available on the Property Data API Review Tool page.  

https://singlefamily.fanniemae.com/applications-technology/property-data-api-review-tool

